K.Y.H.C. Executive Board Minutes
8/6/25
I. Call to Order
· Call to order: 6:02pm
· Present-Sarah Williams, Lisa Paschall, Amanda Tatro, Adam Koronkowski, Aimee Koronkowski, Aaron Pitts
· Absent-Andy Gonzalez
II. Reading of proceeding meeting minutes
· Approved
III. Financial Report
· Approved
IV. Coyote Committee Report
· Fall Coaches have been announced
· Mites-Derek Leciejweski (H), Garrett Drinnon (A), Steve Rasinskis(A)
· Squirts- Jim Jamicich (H), Joe Paschall (A), Garrett Drinnon (A), and Matt Zagorski(A)
· Peewees- Steve Rasinskis (H), Matt Zagorski (A)
· Bantams- Max Williams (H), John Bultema (A), Mike Fruehling (A)
· Team managers will be announced soon. Be sure to download the Crossbar app if you haven’t already and check your emails and the app for updates from the club and your coach and mangers.  
· Coach Mark is doing a pre season boot camp on August 17th to get our players ready for the season! Registration is open on our website and welcome to all our KYHC players.  
· Coyotes registration is still open as well if there is anyone still wanting to join, note if they are new or even returning and needing new jerseys for the season, the cost will be higher since it is after our initial bulk order. 
V. Irish Committee Report
· Elliot Kraft has been announced as our Kankakee Irish Assistant Coach for the upcoming season.  
· Practices for Irish will begin the week of August 18th on Tuesdays and Thursday.  Due to IVC still operating on their summer hours until the end of August, the schedule will be as follows:
· Tuesday 8/19 and 8/26-5:30-6:30p off ice, 6:45-8:15p on ice
· Thursday 8/21 and 8/28-5:45-6:45p off ice, 7-8:15p on ice
VI. IVC report
· Powerskate is still going on Wednesdays for 2 more weeks.  IVC will pro-rate for anyone wanting to join the remaining weeks, just reach out to Zach directly. 
VII. Fundraising Committee Report
· No current fundraisers started yet at this time. We are still looking for committee members and co-chairs that would like to get a jump start on club level fundraisers. Please reach out to Corinne Zagorski if you are interested in volunteering if you have not already. 
VIII. Marketing and Promotions Committee Report
· No events at this moment. Please continue to like and share our social media posts to keep getting the word out about our organization and events. 
· We do need committee members to help get a jump on our 20 year celebration which we will be celebrating this season. 
· Joe Paschall has been in contact with DK Apparel (our spirit wear supplier) about designing a 20 year shirt that will be available for this season as well. 
· We have also received a quote for custom patches to be made for the players’ jerseys commemorating the club’s 20th year season.  Quote will be forwarded to the board for approval to purchase. 
IX. Unfinished Business
· We are still accepting letters of interest in our Irish Chair position.  Andy has graciously offered to continue to help with the transition and get the season started but we do need this position filled quickly.  
X. New Business 
XI. Public Comment
· Inquiry about getting blankets added to our spirit wear store for parents to purchase this season- We will discuss with DK apparel to see if he is able to, but if not Darby W. has offered to look into a supplier for custom blankets to see about getting something available.  Thank you Darby!!
I. Adjournment/Next meeting
· 6:38pm/September 10, 6pm at Ice Valley

